
Please reject bill H8182.   
   
This bill would have a severe negative impact on the state and local economies.  Local 
businesses rely on seasonal rentals which have been an economic driver in the state for 
over 100 years.   
   
There are towns such as Narragansett which would use this legislation to enact punitive 
ordinances which will restrict the diversity in town and punish homeowners who want to 
rent and have worked hard to obtain and maintain their properties.    
   
This is a hidden assault on property rights and it will destroy the local economy.  
   
Thank you for your consideration.  
Chris Kuhn  
280 Kingstown Road  
Narragansett  
 


